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I believe the medical board is making changes to doctors code of conduct?
Some of which relate to gender and cultural practices

I would hope that the barbarous practice of female circumcision which is a sick cultural
practice will not be required to be performed by doctors who have good common sense
reasons not to do so.

And that it will be acknowledged that if a man has Male genitalia then doctors will be
protected from spurious accusations regarding gender confusion.

Likewise with women who think they are other than female when they have female
genitalia.

The medical board needs to wake up and protect their doctors and patients from this
sickness that seems to be pervading a small vociferous minority who need help learning
the truth that some cultural practices don't belong in our culture and are in fact harmful to
the health of themselves and others who have these practices forced on them.

Sincerely
Julyan Sumner
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